
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/29/2012 11:26:20 AM

Blackney, Robert (robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Mathai- 
jackson, Grady (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MGML); 
Marks, Jaclyn (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Additional Information-Padilla/Q4 Leg Report

CONFIDENTIAL PROTECTED MATERIAL - Submitted Under Pub. Util. Code Sec. 583

Attachment contains information protected pursuant to D.06-06-066

*** PLEASE DO NOT FORWARD ***

Robert

As discussed with you and Jaclyn, please find attached PG&E’s updated response to the Padilla 
Data Request. [Redacted

Redacted
Redacted Please note that the confidentiality declaration and matrix submitted with the first response 

applies to this submission as well and has been reattached for your reference

Please let me know if you have any questions, and I will touch-base with you on coordinating 
something to discuss how the numbers in the report to legislature were derived.

Thanks!

Maggie

SB GT&S 0826651
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